
 

 

 
TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 

 

TRAGEDY AT TORONTO PEARSON INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
It is with deep regret that I inform you of the passing of a fellow Air Canada Brother, Ian 
Henrey, who tragically passed away on the job the evening of April 22, 2016 at the 
Toronto Pearson International Airport. 
 
Our IAMAW membership and the entire airport community at the Toronto Pearson 
International Airport are in mourning over the loss of our fallen Brother. 
 
Sincerest condolences go out to his family, friends and co-workers. Please keep them 
in your thoughts and prayers. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Fred Hospes 
President & Directing General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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